
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone has had a great half term break and you continue to enjoy the sunshine over the 
weekend. 
 
There have been many announcements by the Government since I last wrote you by letter so I 
wanted to get in touch to clarify the arrangements at Gateway Academy over the next few weeks. 
 
The arrangements remain as follows : 
 
Monday 1st June sees the children of any ‘keyworkers’ continuing in school as has been the case 
since March. 
Then on :- 
Tuesday 9th June ​Year 6 are welcomed back to school  
And on 
Wednesday 10th June​ Year 1 are welcomed back too. 
 
During week commencing 8th June, the Keyworker children will still be able to access a place in 
school, by prior arrangement also. 
 
If your child is in Year 6 or Year 1, a questionnaire has been sent to you today so please complete 
this as soon as possible so that I can plan carefully for the children’s return. I want to assure you 
that all guidelines will be followed and clear staff training will be in place ready for the children’s 
return to school. More details will be sent to everyone about any wider reopening once this first 
phase of return is underway. 
 
Of course, our staff will be ready on Monday 1st June to continue with the very effective remote 
learning arrangements we have set up and we look forward to hearing from you all again!  
 
For now, take good care, stay safe and if you do need any help in any way, please ask. If we can 
help we will. We miss everyone but know our community will stick together and help  each other 
wherever we can. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 


